The Pueblo Pintado interest meeting will be held on February 21st both between services and after services at 10:30 and 12:15 in the Town Hall classroom downstairs.  All are invited to come and learn more about this awesome mission trip.  For more information contact Tami Dillard at tamfram2002@yahoo.com. 
